
 

 

 ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

 TENNESSEE UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANKS  
and  

SOLID WASTE DISPOSAL CONTROL BOARD 
 

“Special-Called”  
Board meeting to be held 9:30 a.m. Central  

Wednesday, March 9  
 

A Single-Topic “Special-Called” meeting of the  
 

Underground Storage Tanks and Solid Waste Disposal Control (UST-SWDC) Board  
 

is scheduled for  
 

Wednesday, March 9, 2022 
 

In re:  
 the Petition for Declaratory Order 

submitted to the UST-SWDC Board by the  
City of Murfreesboro. 

 

This “special-called” meeting will be held in-person on the  
Third Floor-Nashville Room  

of the 
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 

 located at 312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, Nashville TN 37243 
 
 

A virtual option for joining this “special-called” meeting  
will be provided via WebEx. 

Details to be published on the TDEC Board Website at  
https://www.tn.gov/environment/about-tdec/boards-and-commissions/board-underground-storage-

tanks-and-solid-waste-disposal-control-board.html 

 
*No regular UST-SWDCB business will be conducted on this date. 

 

*Next Regular Business UST-SWDCB Meeting Date: May 4, 2022, or TBD 

*Subject to change  
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